

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/ Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education 1500 North Verdugo Road Glendale, CA 91208 HYBRID SERVICES Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Phone/Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900



Dear Graduate,

This is a follow up email to let you know that the <u>graduation stoles</u> have arrived and are ready for you to pick up from the EOPS office.

EOPS regular in-person office hours are M-TH 8:30-4:30 and F 8:30-2:30. We are closed on Wednesdays 12-1 for staff meetings.

IMPORTANT: Please check the <u>EOPS website</u> on the day you want to visit for any recent office hour changes.

REMEMBER: If you have RSVPed to participate in the graduation ceremony (Saturday, June 17, 10am) you may order your graduation cap and gown through the GCC bookstore online paid by EOPS. EOPS graduation package will include four items: Cap, gown, tassel from the bookstore and GCC/EOPS sash/stole from the EOPS office. Please click here for instructions on how to place your graduation regalia order online.

The EOPS program is so proud of all your hard work and achievements.

Congratulations on your graduation!

May you have any questions or concerns, please contact the EOPS Desk at eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or call us at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900.